
REAL ID FAST FACTS

The U.S. Department of Homeland Security (DHS) has officially granted Missouri an extension 
through Aug. 1, 2019, to satisfy requirements of the REAL ID Act and its regulations. During this 
extension, federal agencies will accept Missouri-issued driver licenses and identification cards 
for official purposes, including domestic air travel.
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